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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all the permanent missions of the OAS member states and, on instructions from the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization, Ambassador Joel Hernández, Permanent Representative of Mexico to the OAS, wishes to remind the delegations that, as per the invitation sent on September 20, 2012, contained in document CP/doc.4787/12 rev. 4 corr. 1 add. 1 (which also includes tables for replies to be inserted), the deadline to submit proposals for implementing the recommendations contained in the "Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights With a View to Strengthening the Inter-American Human Rights System," is Wednesday, October 31, 2012.
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council therefore reiterates the request for the proposals on all or some of the recommendations to be emailed to cpresidente@oas.org, in Spanish and English, and in Word format (to facilitate compilation).
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